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FORMER LEAD SERVICES ATTENDANT SENTENCED FOR 

STALKING 

Activity Date: July 7, 2021 

Date Posted: July 14, 2021 

Case Number: NY-21-0201-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2021-342 

 

Henry Abdelnoor, a former Lead Services Attendant based in New York, was sentenced in 

the Superior Court of New Jersey, Burlington County, on July 7, 2021, to three years of 

probation for stalking. The criminal charge resulted from Abdelnoor’s conduct prior to a 

company disciplinary hearing for posting inappropriate comments on Facebook. Prior to 

the hearing, Abdelnoor attempted to influence a victim’s complaint against him by 

allegedly offering the victim a $5,000 payment in exchange for recanting her statement in 

court. Abdelnoor previously pleaded guilty to the criminal charge on May 26, 2021. He 

resigned from the company on March 4, 2021, and is ineligible for rehire.   

 

 

 


